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Joint EAA 225 & 1210 Meeting at Southern Maine 
Aviation for intro into Thailand Aviation & Prep to 
EAA Young Eagle Flight Rally on Saturday, May 11, 

2013 at Sanford Regional Airport.

EAA 225 Pres. John Ricciotti 
invites members of  EAA 225 & 
1210 to Joint EAA Dinner/
Meeting at Southern Maine 
Aviation’s Home, 199 Airport 
Road, Sanford, Maine.

The BBQ starts at 6:00pm with the 
meeting at 7:00pm in the Hangar of 
Southern Maine Aviation.  Come 
hungry and socialize with the crews 
of  the two chapters & SMA.

Come join in the Food & Fun!

For more info: Call (603) 781-6572
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Ch 1210 Pilot Jerry Bernier with 2 EAA 
Young Eagles at the 2012 event.
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FROM THE PRESIDENT’S SHOP

Hello Fellow EAA'ers,

It's been a long winter but now we are being paid off with some superb spring flying 
weather.  It certainly makes you want to finish any aviation projects to take to the 
beautiful spring skies.

There's been quite a flurry of activity at Skyhaven which is nice to see.  It's always a 
great time of year to fly, lots to see before the leaves come in and cover everything 
up.  Try to get out soon and enjoy this beautiful spring flying season.

Our first Young Eagles event is scheduled for Saturday, May 11th.  In order to have 
our monthly meeting prior to the event, we will have our monthly meeting on 
Tuesday, May 7th and it will be in Sanford Maine, the same location as our Young 
Eagles rally.  That way we can finalize plans for the weekend rally.   

This month's meeting will feature a slideshow presentation of 100 years of aviation 
in Thailand.  I had the pleasure of visiting the newly renovated Royal Thai Aviation 
Museum at Don Meung Airport in Bangkok, Thailand.  There have been many 
changes to the museum which was renovated to celebrate 100 years of aviation in 
Thailand.  The thai military has operated over 140 aircraft through their more than 
100 year history.   Come and see the many examples the thai's have flown.  

Our BBQ cookout will start at 6PM an the meeting will start at 7PM.  Come and 
hear preparations for the Young Eagles rally and learn some history of international 
aviation.

Happy Building and safe Flying,
John RIcciotti
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The Royal Thai Air Force Museum 
was set up in 1952 with the purpose 
of collecting and restoring defense 
articles of different periods, including 
equipments and aircraft in use during 
the early period of Thai aviation 
history up to the present.
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A photo tour up around some lakes & lands
of  New Hampshire

Maecenas pulvinar sagittis enim.

A BIG ‘thank you’ goes out to Dick Jackson for a picture taking tour of  some of  the 
lakes in the eastern & central portions of  NH on a beautiful Sunday afternoon!
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Type to enter textTHE SEACOAST AIRFOIL is  a monthly publication of the Experimental Aircraft Association Chapter 225 of 
the New England Seacoast Region. It is distributed to all paid-up members  of EAA Chapter 225 in either hardcopy or email form, 
as  well as to other EAA chapters and to friends of this chapter. Any articles, items, stories, contained here are not to be interpreted 
as  100% factual. Reproduction and use of material(s) from this  publication is  approved and encouraged;  permission of EAA Ch. 
225 is  not required UNLESS STATED OTHERWISE. Articles herein do not necessarily reflect the opinions  of the Chapter 
Editors, Members, or Officers. The DEADLINE for material to be published is  (10) days before the next monthly meeting and can 
be:  Dropped off at a regular meeting;  Mailed to the chapter at: EAA Chapter 225;  238 Rochester Hill Road;  Rochester, NH 
03867; or E-mailed to the editor at: 1oldeagle@gmail.com.

Chapter Officers - 2011-2012

President..........................................................John Ricciotti.........................................jar59nh@gmail.com   
Vice-President.................................................... Stevie Scott ...........................sscottstinson1997@yahoo.com                            
Treasurer..........................................................Paul McNeil............................................pjm@metrocast.net. 
Secretary..........................................................Gerry Peterson.......................................1oldeagle@gmail.com 
Young Eagle Coordinator, Sanford.......................Steven Richard..................................steve150@matrocast.net 
Young Eagle Coordinator, Rochester.....................Gerry Peterson.......................................1oldeagle@gmail.com 
Technical Counselor.............................................Eric Obssuth.....................................eric@aeroworksllc.com  
Newsletter Editor..............................................Gerry Peterson.......................................1oldeagle@gmail.com    

Aviation Scholarship Committee

Dick Jackson, George May, & Howard Moulton

2013 EAA Young Eagle Flight Rallies

Sat., May 11		 	 Southern Maine Aviation, Sanford, ME; Pancake Breakfast begins at 8 
	 	 	 	 	 	 am; BBQ Lunch at 11:30am. EAA Young Eagle Flights start at 9:00am 
	 	 	 	 	 	 and finish at 3:30pm.

Sat., Jun 8	 	 	 Skyhaven Airport, Rochester, NH TBA

5-7 July
 
 
 
 Ted Sanderson’s Field, Greenland, NH; Annual Yankee Ultralight 
	 	 	 	 	 	 Fly-In & Camp-In.
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